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Bruce Thiele Red Wine Club  

The Annual General Meeting was 
conducted at the August meeting just 
before the presentation.  The present 
committee of Peter Frick, Kym Jenke, 
Jeff Phillips and Steve Blee were re-
elected and Ian Cooper replaced 
retiring member Russell Asser. 

Aug - Sept 2013 

Visit to Schild Estate 
Schild Estate’s cellar door facility was an excellent venue 
for out September meeting.  Winemaker Alex MacClelland 
led us through the tasting and local Lyndoch caterer Table.  
The bubbly Leonie and staff made sure our glasses were 
refilled and set a lively tone to the evening.  The tasting 
showed that Schild Estate has a complement of fine wines 
and a glance at the price list showed some great value as 
well.  The club’s own port provided the ideal 
accompaniment to the luscious dessert. 

The next meeting will be a traditional Red Wine Club 

Waywood Wines 
Andrew Wood is an aficionado of 
the lesser-used grape varieties 
such as Montepulciano, 
Sangiovese, Nebbiolo and 
Tempranillo. 

Andrew’s passion for winemaking 
became evident as he described 
his experience in Europe and his 
decision to settle in McLaren Vale. 

We were treated to a tasting of 
very special wines with 
individuality and flair.  Bob 
Heinecke prepared and served 
the supporting dinner.  Bob and 
Jenni matched the food nicely to 
the Waywood wines. 

Andrew and Lisa Wood, left, brought their 
wines to Rowland Flat  


